
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,

Meet and Drop Friday 28 January 1.30pm – 2.50pm 
We would like to invite you to meet your teacher, and drop off your Personal Items on Friday 28 January 
between 1.30 – 2.50pm.  You may call in at any point during this period.

The purpose of this open afternoon is to provide an extended period to:

- allow both parents and students an opportunity to briefly meet the teacher/teachers and see the classroom - 
we are hoping this will help to ease some of those first day butterflies for both students and parents;

- to allow parents and carers to have a quick chat or pass on any messages to the teacher if necessary;

- to drop off your Personal Items; and

- to decrease the need to enter the classroom on Monday and reduce crowding in the classroom at the 
beginning of the school day / new school year (and encourage social distancing as appropriate with the current 
COVID Health recommendations and community spread).

- to allow an extended period of time for people to call in and allow for social distancing.

This opportunity is optional. If you can’t make it, please don’t be concerned – those who can’t make it on 
Friday will still be able to enter the classroom on Monday.

* Please note: This is not the time to have an extended discussion with the teacher about your child’s needs or 
class placement.  If you need to talk to the teacher, please use this opportunity to make a separate time for a 
meeting.

COVID Safety
* Do not visit the school or class room if you, any members of your family, friends or work colleagues (either 
immediate or extended) have any cold or flu symptoms.

* Do not attend the school or class room if you, any members of your family, friends or work colleagues (either 
immediate or extended) have been to an exposure site as described on the Department of Health Website in the 
last 14 days.

* Do not attend the school or class room if you, any members of your family, friends or work colleagues (either 
immediate or extended) have received a positive COVID test result in the last 14 days.

* Do not attend the school or class room if you, any members of your family, friends or work colleagues (either 
immediate or extended) are awaiting a COVID test result.

* All adults or high school children must be wearing masks when entering the school or classroom.

* To ensure social distancing, please limit the number of people in classrooms to two adults with each child, 
and only 2-3 families at a time.  If there are already a number of families in the classroom, please wait outside 
the building for someone to leave.

* Please check in using the Service WA or Safe WA app which will be displayed outside each classroom.

* Please do not stay on the school grounds or in school buildings for longer than 15 – 20 minutes.  Once you 
have visited the classroom, please leave the school grounds.



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Note: The Meet and Drop Afternoon may need to be cancelled if we receive updated health 
information about social distancing and indoor limits.

Additional or Special Needs

If your child has additional or special needs and you would like to also meet the Special Needs Education 
Assistant at this time, please email rochelle.Reeves@education.wa.edu.au to confirm the time you will be 
visiting.

We look forward to seeing all the students again and hearing all about their holiday adventures.

Yours sincerely

Sheri Evans

Principal
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